
 

 

 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 

March 22, 2023 
 
 

From:  Leadership Team  
To:  Residents, staff, families, and visitors 
Re: COVID positive case update 
 
 
As of the writing of this memo on Tuesday, March 22, 2023, we have one active positive 
COVID case in Independent Living. 
 
Bayview is still requiring the use of masks when in common areas and at all times when 
not eating or drinking. This applies to all residents, staff, families, and visitors. 
 
Thank you for helping us keep our community and residents safe.   
 
Sincerely,  
Bayview Leadership Team 
 

Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 

Health Services Administrator Pamela Yeo, NHA x3357 206.281.5747 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 

Director of Nursing Pam Carlson, RN x3354 206.281.5778 pcarlson@bayviewseattle.org 

Director of Assisted Living Laarni Dumecquias, RN x3120 206.281.5761 ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org 

mailto:nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org
mailto:pyeo@bayviewseattle.org
mailto:pcarlson@bayviewseattle.org
mailto:ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org

